
 

 

Sign of the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cat 

Warmer Weather 

As the weather improves, please make sure your child has a 

hat, water bottle and apply sun cream before they start school. 

If your child attends Rainbows or Yorkies please could you 

send your child in with a named  sun cream and hand to your 

child’s key teacher so that they can all be kept in a central 

box, this will then be returned to you at the end of term for the 

summer holidays. This enables staff to reapply sun cream   

after lunch as they are going back out to the garden to play. 

We ask that they are given to key teachers and not left in bags 

due to skin allergies some children may suffer from. 
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The children have been having fun exploring water play this week with pots, pans and cups. 

The spinning water toys have also been popular. A reminder that on the Tuesday we return 

after half term, the 4th, is our first Forest School session. Please ensure you have read the in-

formation booklet we emailed out.   

The second visit will be the following Tuesday 11th, then 18th June and the last one will be 

Tuesday 25th June. We would very much appreciate parent helpers for this. If you can help 

please let the Preschool staff know. 

Remember children need to come dressed in appropriate clothing for the woods. Please also 

apply sun cream. 

Have a lovely half term break. 

 

Ebony’s puppies will be coming to 

visit after half term. We are all  

excited to meet them. 



SAVE THE DATE: 28th June from 4.00 - 5.30 
is going to be our 2nd World Celebration Evening for the 

whole family to attend. 

 

Do you or any of your friends/contacts  have any wonderful   

cultural talents that you/they would be willing to share 

with the school community? We are looking for performers /groups to join us to share with us their talent 

(for approximately 20 minutes a session/performance). Whether it be Bollywood   dancing, Indian drum-

ming, Sitar playing, Folk Singing, Hip Hop Dancing, Yoga... the options are endless. If you are 

interested or know someone that might be please speak to your class teacher and someone will 

get back to you as soon as possible.  

                        All the children really enjoyed the visit from Ark Farm 


